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Learning Activities 

 
3rd Meeting in Dundee

 in November 2018 

 As part of the Erasmus + 

project ModuSOL, the second 

transnational meeting took 

place in April 2018 in Schwerin.  

The project partners from 

Scotland, Spain, Czech 

Republic and Berlin worked 

together with RegioVision to 

develop further project content. 

The digitization of education is 

being further developed by the 

partnership-based cooperation 

in the project. 

The meeting participants did a 

common exploration of the old 

town of Schwerin. 

 

 

 

 

 An important project 

requirement is the 

development of learning 

activities for trainers which 

will take place in the partner 

countries of Spain and 

Czech Republic in the 

second half of 2018.  

The recruited trainers and 

teachers of the project 

partners will first meet for 

digital learning with the 

partner Decroly S.L. in 

Santander in October 2018 

and then for further 

advanced learning with the 

partner INSTITUTE INPRO 

in Prague in December 2018. 

 

 The 3rd transnational project 

meeting takes place in 

Dundee with the Scottish 

partner Dundee & Angus 

College just after the first 

learning activity.  

The aim of the meeting is the 

presentation and detailed 

planning of the project 

products, the evaluation of 

the first learning activity and 

the communicating of 

innovations in the digital 

domain at the upcoming 

dissemination events in the 

early summer of 2019. 

 


